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NIGHT AT THE THEATER
In September, two musicians from our 
church were able to participate in a 
community outreach event.  Four groups 
from Arequipa and one visiting group from 
Bolivia came to show how traditional 
Andino music has been used to glorify God 
and share the gospel of Christ.  Music that 
was once used to worship pagan gods is 
now being used to worship the one, true, 
living God.

NIGHT AT THE MOVIES 
In the last several months, our church 
began an outreach to youth.  Each month, 

we are going to offer “Movie Night” for 
local youth to come, have fellowship, 
and then engage with their peers in 
discussions about the movie.  Last 
month, we watched and discussed 
“God Is Not Dead.”  It sparked 

some good conversations and 
was a treat for many who 
cannot afford a real movie 
theater experience.

NIGHT OF RECORDING
If you have ever wondered what a Peruvian 
recording studio looks like, this is it.  A 
converted garage houses this tiny studio. 
Nate was recently able to play guitar for an 
album being recorded by the same two 
musicians from our church who also played 
in the previously mentioned community 
concert.  We are excited to see what they 
will do with this Christian record.

GUTIERREZ HMA UPDATE
We are moving so fast it almost feels like 
whiplash!  We began our Home Missionary 
Assignment (formerly known as furlough) 
one month ago, and so far we have spoken 
with six churches, in five different cities (La 
Mesa, CA; Escondido, CA; Ripon, CA; Salt 
Lake City, Utah and Chattanooga, TN)!  We 
have been overwhelmed by the sweet 
reception and kindness of the churches 
and supporters receiving us.  Please pray 
that these visits would also help us regain 
support that has been lost over this first 
term of missionary service.
 
Please also pray for stamina for our kids 
and for us as we move from bed to bed 
and begin our Tennessee-Alabama-
Mississippi “tour”!  We are already 
exhausted, and we still have 16 more cities 
to visit over the next four months!
 
One month down, four months to go!


